
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 13th March  2017     Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                              email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               
Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 18th April: School opens after Easter holidays 
Monday 24th April: FOBs meeting @7.30pm 
Friday 28th April: Football Tournament in aid of Ethical Enterprise 
(further details to follow) 
Monday 8th May: KS2 SATs Week A free breakfast club will be 
available to all Year 6 children Monday 8th May to Thursday 11th May 
Friday 12th May: FOBs Disco  £5 per child 3.30-4.15pm Preschool  
                                                                          4.30-5.30pm KS1 
                                                                          5.45-6.45pm KS2 
Friday 26th May: Sports Day KS1 10am-11.30am 
                                                  KS2: 1.30pm-3.00pm 
Please note Sports Day is earlier in the year to allow us enough time to 
rearrange if the weather is bad. The reserve date is Friday 9th June. 

Friday 26th May: School closes for half term 
Monday 5th June: School opens 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 13th March: Booking for Parents’ Evening closes 
Thursday 16th March: Parents Evening 4pm-6.30pm 
Tuesday 21st March: Parents Evening 3.30-6pm 
Wednesday 22nd March: Y5 Bike ability  
Thursday 23rd March: Y3 visit to Chester  
Friday 24th March: Y3 & Y4 Parents invited into a Guide Dog 
Assembly @9am  
Monday 27th March: Bike ability Mr Hammond’s class 
Tuesday 28th March: Bike ability Miss Aldridge’s class 
Wednesday 29th March-Friday 31st March: Y5 Residential 
Thursday 30th March: Artis Performance for all EYFS & KS1 Parents 
@2.45pm (new date) 
Friday 31st March: School closes for Easter 

 
 
 
 

 Last week our School Council  
(Y5 and Y6 Senior Leadership  
Team) visited Manor Park to  
meet their School Council.  
The children had a fantastic  
time having a tour around  
Manor Park and discussing  
what things both School  
Councils have achieved so far this year.  
It was a lovely experience and the Manor Park School 
Council will be visiting us at Bexton very soon.  

Reminders:  
It is the last Mad Science this Thursday.  
If you wish your child/ren to attend our Easter holiday club 
please return forms by Friday 17th March at the latest.  
 

Parking/ Crossings 
Thank you to Cllr Tony Dean who visited us on Friday morning 
to have a look at the parking around school  
and the safety of the crossings. He has promised  
to pursue this matter with the Highways Department.  
We will update you when we get more news.  

This week the children 
had an assembly all about 
the Knutsford Jog and 
sponsor forms should 
have come home. If you 
haven’t got yours you can 
print a copy here.  
Please return sponsor 
forms by Wednesday if 
you wish to get your entry 
number from school. 
Otherwise please register 
on the 19th at 9.30am.  
 

Red Envelope Week 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to Red Envelope 
Week, the response was fantastic and raised an incredible 
£2357.54! 
The following classes returned 100% of their envelopes and 
Mrs Armstrong is currently planning a fun-filled outdoor 
cooking session for each of the winners - 1JC, 1VA, 1JG, 5TL! 
Thank you again for all your support, this will make a significant 
contribution to our woodland trail ☺. 
 

Easter Holiday Club 
A reminder that our holiday club will be running for both weeks 
of the Easter holiday. 
The club will be run by school staff and will include cookery 
sessions, sports events and creative activities to ensure the 
children thoroughly enjoy their days. 
Please can you let Mrs Griffiths know if you would like any 
sessions by this Friday so she can finalise staffing?  You can 
complete the application form here or alternatively contact 
Mrs Griffiths at admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 
 
 

Communication 
We are currently reviewing our methods of communication to 
ensure they are effective. Please click here to complete the 
survey. Many thanks for your time. 
Please note if you have registered for Scopay (hopefully 
everyone has!), please check your ‘preferences’ and that you 
have clicked to receive emails and SMS messages.  

Open Afternoon 
Open Afternoon was extremely  
successful with the vast majority of 
parents attending – it is great to have 
such support.  It was also lovely  
to read the positive comments in the  
feedback slips.  
Lots of parents commented that the E-Safety presentations 
were extremely useful. If you didn’t manage to attend you can 
find both of the presentations here on our website.  
Thank you to all the teachers for their on-going hard work. We 
hope you agree, the children are getting a fantastic education 
and are making great progress. 
 

http://www.knutsfordjog.co.uk/Application%20Forms.html
http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/161637
mailto:admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1NslmPOuz0-pK-ne32aQvtImYhBRaO9Nl_uvyCGcR4tURVdETEdHOVI2NFdJTzNIN1hIRlQzNkZJTy4u
http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/e-safety/17140

